
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       
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Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Tuesday 20th July 

Thank you!  

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for all of your support over the last twelve 

months.  The children have thrived in school and we have 

feel incredibly proud of their resilience, aspiration,  

courage and friendship.  We are really looking forward to 

being back in September and continuing this good work. 

 

Today we had our first whole school assembly together 

since March.  It was a really beautiful opportunity for the 

children to come together and say good bye and good luck 

to Year 6.  We were really sorry that Reception and Year 2 

could not finish the school year here with us.  Hopefully 

this will be the final bubble closure we will see!   

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the staff, who have worked exceptionally 

hard, displaying an upbeat and positive attitude at all 

times, supporting one another and always striving for the 

best for all of our children.  The 

staff team here really is  

exceptional.   

 

At the end of this school year, we 

say goodbye and good luck to Year 6.  It was really  

wonderful to be able to say goodbye to them on Monday 

in St Oswald’s.  We are confident that they will continue to 

thrive at high school - they are more than ready for new 

challenges and  opportunities!  They have been a fantastic 

group of children and we will miss them all dearly. 

 

We also say goodbye and good luck to Mr Collier as he 

starts his (delayed) retirement.  He has been an integral 

part of Brereton and his teaching and leadership has 

helped to put the school in the strong position it is today.  

We will miss his guidance, support, character and quirks 

but he has promised to visit!   

 

Mrs Pirie is also leaving us today to start her maternity 

leave.  We wish her and Mr Pirie the best of luck and we 

cannot wait to meet the new addition in the new school 

year. 

 

We would also like to say good luck to Miss Wellings who 

is getting married on Friday!  We look forward to  

welcoming her back as Mrs Cassettari! (I need to practise 

saying that!).   

Going forward, we look forward to welcoming our new 

Reception pupils.  We will also be welcoming Mrs Foulkes, 

Miss Shea and Mr Stott to the staff team.   

Thank you so much for all your kind gifts. Each and every 

one is very much appreciated 

We hope you all have a wonderful summer and we look 

forward to seeing everyone on Thursday 2nd September.  

Best wishes 

Mrs McLean 



Goodbye and Good Luck Y6! 
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May the road rise to meet you  

May the wind be always at your back. 

May the sun shine warm upon your 

face.  

May the rain fall softly upon your fields. 

Until we meet again.  

May God hold you in the hollow of his 

hand.  

Amen.  



 

 

 

Useful Websites: 

Cheshire East 

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/

council_information/coronavirus/coronavirus-covid-

19.aspx  

Mind 

www.mind.org.uk/coronavirus-we-are-here-for-you/  

Samaritans 

www.samaritans.org/how-we-can-help/support-and-
information/if-youre-having-difficult-time/if-youre-
worried-about-your-mental-health-during-coronavirus-
outbreak/  

Citizens Advice 

www.citizensadvice.org.uk/  

Food Bank 

www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/  

NSPCC 

www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/coronavirus-
advice-suppport-children-families-parents/  

Visyon: 

www.visyon.org.uk/support-for-parents 

 

Pricing Changes 

We have frozen our prices for a couple of years now but 
we will be making some changes in September. You will 
receive an email with more details tomorrow. 
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We are here if you need us… 

 

If you need support over the summer you 

can… 

 

phone and leave a message. 

 

e-mail admin@breretonprimary.org.uk 

 

message via Facebook. 
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